
Friends of Penobscot Bay
People who care about Maine's biggest bay.

November 14,  2016

To: Ms. Kathleen Leyden. Maine Coastal Program
Maine Department of Agriculture, Conservation and Forestry
93 State House Station
Augusta, Maine 04333-0038 

Subject: Maine Freedom of Access Act request

Dear Kathleen

Please treat this letter as a request pursuant to 1 M.R.S.A. 408, the Maine Freedom of 
Access Act, to inspect and to copy as necessary the following records:

Public records in custody of you or your staff dating from April 1, 2016 to November 14, 2016 
that pertain to the Maine Aquaventus /Volturnus floating ocean wind turbines project, slated to 
occupy the Maine Offshore Wind Test Center. 

These include relevant paper and digital records of letters, faxes, email, phone notes, audio 
or video meeting recordings or other relevant paper or digital files received, written or sent by 
your and your staff during the April 1/November 14, 2016 time period.

I look forward to receiving your response within five (5) working days of your receipt of this 
letter, as required by 1 M.R.S.A. 409 (1).

I am prepared to inspect and review and copy these requested  records at your office.  Please 
 contact me to set an appointment to review these records.  If you choose  to deny permission 
to so inspect or copy any of the requested records, please state the reason for the denial, 
including the appropriate legal citation(s).  

If you require additional information to locate any of the documents requested, call me at 691-
7485 or contact me by return email.

Sincerely,

Ron Huber
Ron Huber, executive director
Friends of Penobscot Bay
POB 1871,  Rockland Maine 04841
e: coastwatch@gmail.com web: www.penbay.net  
tel: 207-691-7485   cell 207-593-2744

cc  Brenda Kielty, Maine Public Access Ombudsman
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